
$2,160$705

Praises 
• Traveling safety 
• 2 more supporting 

churches 
• Full schedule of 

meetings 
• God is so good! 

Prayer Needs 
• Solomon Islands 
• Wisdom and 

guidance in calling 
pastors and setting 
up meetings 

• Continued safety 
and health 

• Gain the support we 
need in His timing 

Support Level 
• 31% 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,            August 2015

Summer is coming to a close and the month of August is over.  We were kept busy 
with meetings in Iowa, Wisconsin, Missouri, and Michigan.  This month our car hit a 
milestone in it’s milage as we were driving through Chicago.  I happened to look down 
in time to see the numbers hit 123,456.  In all the excitement of asking Nora to get her 
phone out and hurry to snap a picture as I maneuvered Chicago traffic, I am thankful 
to say there were no injuries.  The life of a deputation missionary is so exciting!  
Spending so many hours in the car, it doesn’t take much to interest us.  We are 
thankful for how our Buick Century has held up these past several months, but for the 
first time since I have owned it, we had some issues.  We were on our way back to 
Missouri from Illinois for two meetings, and while we were on I-88 (in the middle of 
nowhere) my water pump went out.  We lost all of the engine coolant too.  It took 
about an hour and a half of letting the engine cool then driving a couple miles and 
repeating before we made it to an old farm house where we could get some water.  
The water got us to a Walmart where I was able to purchase the items necessary to 
patch it up enough to make it home.  We are thankful for safety that the Lord provided 
and a generous friend only charging us for parts to get it fixed.  

It was a blessing to be in several churches around the area in which I grew up.  I was 
encouraged to see friends that attended the same youth camp as me and see how the 
Lord is working in their lives.  A special treat was to see a roommate from my 
freshman year of college who is now an assistant pastor.  We enjoyed a great 
Missions Conference with his family!  We are encouraged every time we have the 
opportunity to fellowship with college friends who are staying faithful to the Lord.

We are excited to report that that we are now at 31% of our needed support and 
another step closer to getting to the Solomon Islands.  As we look through and pray 
for our growing list of supporters, we are reminded of how very blessed we are!  Each 
and every one holds a special place in our hearts. 

For September, our home will be in Michigan for most of the month as we have 
several meetings here.  We will be taking a quick trip to Buffalo, NY for a missions 
conference and then heading back to Michigan.  We are so thankful for a church that 
has given us their prophet’s chamber for the month.  It is such a tremendous blessing 
to be able to settle down and be in one place for more than a week.

We think of you all often as we travel.  Nora and I enjoy talking of the many friends 
that we have made all over the country.  We are so grateful for your love, support and 
prayers.  May God continue to bless you as you serve Him in your corner of the world.

All for Him,
Michael and Nora Deatrick

EQUIP Fund


